
  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 

RVS/CIR/0130/2022-23                                                                                      09th Nov 2022            
CHILDREN'S DAY CELEBRATIONS 

“Every child is a different kind of flower, and all together, make this world a      
beautiful garden.” 

Dear Parent, 
 

Greetings! 
 

This is to inform you that we shall be celebrating Children’s Day on Monday, 14th 
November 2022. 
 

A Special Assembly will be conducted by the teachers, followed by some fun-filled 
activities to make the day memorable for students. 
 

Please note: - 
• It will be a Bagless Day, 

so the students don’t 
need to carry their 
books.  

• We will follow regular 
school timings. 
 

Looking forward to a day full of 
excitement and fun. 

 

  

Regards 
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 


